Newsletter

Maple Class

Friday 22nd November 2024

We enjoyed an Autumn themed wellbeing afternoon on Monday. We went on an autumn picture hunt and made an autumn craft by dabbing paint over leaf silhouettes.

We had great fun making our musical instruments. We used a paintbrush to spread glue on the container and then added tissue paper, some glitter and some paint. We filled them with lentils, broken spaghetti and some beads to make noisy shakers.

We will glue them shut before sending them home next week.

As well as making our own instruments we have also explored music games on Busythings and a variety of musical instruments including some floor keyboards, definitely one to get out again.

We are having lots of fun in our PE dance sessions trying different moves to Just Dance videos and moving in our own way with pompoms and ribbons.

